
   

 

ASX Announcement 
14 September 2017  

Delay in Release of Interim Financial Report 
 
Talon Petroleum Limited (Talon or Company) advises of a delay in the release of the Interim Financial 
Report for the six months ended 30 June 2017. 
 
We expect to have the report finalised in the near term and released to ASX early in the week 
commencing 18 September 2017.  Trading in the Company’s shares will be suspended until the 
report is released.   
 
For further information, please contact Peter Love (Chairman): peter.love@talonpetroleum.com.au 
 


